Dear colleague, 
  
Please forward this email and flier to any colleagues, including students, who may be interested 
  
NHS Education (NES) and the Allied Health Professions (AHP) Practice Education team are delighted to confirm that registration is now open for the above event.  This hybrid event has been developed in partnership with colleagues from Scottish Government, Higher Education Institutions and Scottish AHP Directors group (SDAHP). 
 
Please find attached the event flier for further information.  You can use this link to provisionally book your place – please be aware that places are not guaranteed and will be allocated to ensure a fair distribution of representatives and areas of work.  https://events.nes.scot.nhs.uk/ 
 
Additional details can also be found on the event website where you access the session descriptors and resources as they become available.   
   
Examples of who should attend are:  
1. AHPs, AHP health care support workers (HCSW), AHP students and others who support AHP practice-based learning 
1. Those working across health and social care, local authorities, Further and Higher Education Institutions, third sector and other sectors in Scotland 
 
 Please note that registration closes midday on 16th January 2022 and will receive confirmation of your place by the 24th January 2023.   Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the conference team:  events@nes.scot.nhs.uk  


As discussed, NES will provide the accommodation and travel for an overnight stay on 2nd March as part of the PEL development opportunity. Historically, this has always been provided and offers the opportunity to meet colleagues and network - I think this is especially needed given the increase in the numbers of PELs who have recently joined the network. 

As a result, when filling out the form:
1.  please choose AHP Board PEL from the drop down and fill in the subsequent form that will come up.
1. If you are travelling and need to leave the house before 630am on the morning of the event you will be eligible for accommodation the night before so in this instance, please choose the option - 1st March. If you are unsure, please chat his through with your board NES contact. 
1. If you are unable to stay on 2nd but still wish to join us for dinner please choose that option
I also mentioned that we will require some help facilitating workshops (both in-person and virtual sessions) and plan to allocate people to help support these. We will ensure you have enough information and support with this. We expect this allocation to be finalised before the end of January following registration closing on 16th. If you have any queries please drop me an email. 

Finally, if there are any workshops you would like to contribute to please let us know. 

Many thanks and really looking froward to meeting you all in person!

Best wishes, 

Gail
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